
JERSEY REGISTERED VESSELS

Dear Client,

I would like to inform you about changes to Jersey’s Shipping Legislation which will a�ect your vessel.

Despite our best e�orts to protect the interests of our clients,  the States of Jersey (Jersey’s elected chamber) voted 
to pass an amendment to Jersey’s Shipping Registration Regulation in December 2024.  This amendment 
e�ectively  bestows additional responsibilities on Representative Persons, adding a new active role to the existing 
passive role.   

We must now hold detailed information and documentation on all vessels, its owners and in the case of corporate 
owners, all parent companies and bene�cial owners.  There are signi�cant penalties for incomplete or inaccurate 
information and this requires us to reach new agreements with all owners.

Blue Water Supplies has been o�ering Representative Person and vessel registration services in Jersey  for over 20 
years and we have always been proud of the vessels we represent. Whilst the legislation changes are signi�cant, 
we have decided to make every e�ort to make this transition as seamless as possible for all our clients.

We have prepared documents that set out what the changes are and how they will a�ect  individual owners, 
corporate owners or vessel registration agents. They also explain how we are stepping up to this challenge, how  
you can prepare for these changes and the options you now have.

Please rest assured that we remain as committed as ever to the vessels we represent.

We ask you to take the time to read the documents which apply to you.  We are contacting all owners via email 
with links to web forms to input the required information and upload documents securely.

Yours sincerely,

Julia Buesnel
Managing Director
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